
 

 

11 August 2015 

Letter to The Daily Mail in response to: ‘Surge in bogus whiplash claims sends 

insurance costs soaring.’ 

Sir, 

Figures from the Government show that this is the fourth year in a row in which the 

number of whiplash claims has fallen, and by eight per cent in the past year alone. 

The insurance industry promised the last Government that it would pass on savings from 

legal reform to its customers in the form of lower insurance premiums. The Ministry of 

Justice spokesman stated in your article that these reforms have had a major impact. 

So if insurers want to increase premiums for motorists, they need to think of a better 

excuse. 
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